May 6, 1970

Mzalcolm Moos, President
202 Morrill Hall
Minneapolis Campus

Dear Dr. Moos:

I fully support your public statements and your letter to the faculty, because
they are accompanied by a forthright pers? statement on government policy and
because they appeal to reason. However, we can hardly blame younger people for
their frustration and rage.

1 imagine you have had contact with police and National Guard authorities
to inquire about their planned tactics in case violence should arise. The idea of

firearms on this campus is anathema.

Best Regards,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor
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